
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I, Amy T. Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk of the Town of Chapel Hill, North Carolina, 

hereby certify that the attached is a true and correct copy of (2020-01-22/R-4) 

adopted by the Chapel Hill Town Council on January 22, 2020. 

 

      This the 23rd day of January, 2020. 

      

Amy T. Harvey  

Deputy Town Clerk 

 

  



A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING THE TOWN MANAGER TO SUBMIT DESIGN WORK TO NCDOT 

FOR THE WEST FRANKLIN STREET LANE REALLOCATION PROJECT (2020-01-22/R-4) 

 

WHEREAS, Town staff have been considering redesigning the lanes on West Franklin Street for a 

number of years, and it is a recommended project in the 2017 Mobility and Connectivity Plan; and  

 

WHEREAS, the North Carolina Department of Transportation (NCDOT) will be resurfacing the road 

between May and August of 2020; and 

 

WHEREAS, in October 2019 Town Council asked staff to proceed with the traffic analysis and pavement 

marking plans required by NCDOT to determine whether a lane reallocation on West Franklin Street 

would function adequately. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the Town of Chapel Hill that the Council 

authorizes the Town Manager to proceed with and submit the design work to NCDOT for approval and 

execution of the West Franklin Street Lane Reallocation project. 

 

This the 22nd day of January, 2020. 


